
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

This is a notice that School District of Holmen Board of Education members may 

be attending a tour of School District of Holmen construction sites beginning at 

3:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 15, 2024.  A quorum may be present and 

discussion may occur while at public sites regarding construction, but no Board 

action will be determined. 

 

Transportation for Board members will depart from the Frederic D. Frick 

Administrative Center (1019 McHugh Road, Holmen WI) at approximately 3:00 

p.m., visit the sites in the order listed below, and return to the Frederic D. Frick 

Administrative Center upon the tour’s completion. 

• Holmen Middle School, 502 North Main Street, Holmen WI 54636 

• Viking Elementary, 500 East Wall Street, Holmen WI 54636 

• Sand Lake Elementary, 3600 Sand Lake Road, Holmen WI 54636 

• Prairie View Elementary, 1201 Newport Lane, Holmen WI 54636 


